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To the editor:  

I believe I have done my due diligence when it comes to the incinerator issue. I have attended 
council meetings and the EFW public information sessions, questioning both our representatives 
and the consultants. Not once have I got an answer that was straight-forward and to the point.  

Imagine my delight when I saw that the CAW Durham Regional Environment Council had 
stepped up to the plate. The CAW DREC are holding a public forum Jan. 10 at the CAW Hall, 
1425 Philip Murray Ave., Oshawa, to discuss the environmental, health, safety, social issues of 
the proposed EFW. (Doors open at 5:30 p.m. speakers start at 7 p.m.) Thank goodness 
someone out there is looking out for us little people of Durham (and York) regions.  

In light of recent events such as the Materials Recycling Facility going $900,000 over budget 
(and councillors not being aware of this), and information that seems to point to the fact that 
our region has been telling us some little white lies about what can and cannot be recycled, we 
all owe it to ourselves to attend the CAW DREC forum.  

Thank you CAW DREC for trying to make sense of this EFW issue for us, because our local 
representatives sure aren't.  

Kristin Robinson  

Clarington 


